LFA Annual Meeting Minutes – July 28, 2024 @ 7 PM
Location – McGuire’s, Easton, KS
Board Members in Attendance:  Missy Hill, President
Lexie Trickett, Treasurer
Lillian Davis, Secretary
Absent - Angela Fain, Member at Large 
Missy opened the meeting by handing out a Meeting Agenda and Lexie included a Financial Report for the 23-24 Hunt season.  Please refer to those handouts for additional info.
Upcoming LFA Sponsored Events:  Membership was made aware that we handle both fundraising and social events.  For the upcoming season, those will include: Opening & Closing Hunt, the Hunt Ball, Tally Ho Ride.  We also hope to have another Fun Show at Wild Rose.  Volunteers were requested for help.
Pending Projects/Clubhouse: We plan to better organize the Clubhouse at McGuire’s as well as possibly purchase a storage shed to hold excess supplies (held in totes.)  It was requested that members who partake of the refreshments in the Clubhouse also resupply them since LFA is not responsible for stocking the refrigerators.  Trash service has been added at McGuire’s and is provided by a couple who pick up the trash in their pickup.  We had limited options and their price was very reasonable.  We requested that all items put in the outside trash bin be in bags. 
Memorials: We would like to honor Lee McGuire & Hollis Fullerton and are looking into possibilities.

Dues Raffle: Members who paid their 24-25 dues at the meeting were entered into a raffle which was won by Verona Chaffin.
New Board Member:  With the resignation of Dennis Goodwin from the Board, Lillian Davis moved the position of Treasurer.  It was announced that her Member at Large Board vacancy would be filled by Deanna Brauer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Financials:  Lexie Trickett, Treasurer, went over the Financials in details (see her report for details).  Missy detailed the changes in our insurance coverage including the addition of a Directors & Officers policy and the costs associated.







